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One terrible moment changes everything...

Shona and Majid are living very different, but ordinary, lives on opposite sides of the globe, when both their
worlds are shattered.

Majid, who witnesses the death of his fiancé, a bomb victim at an Irish/Saudi festival, is so distraught he runs
from his problems – right into the arms of Islamic fundamentalists. Together his new allies and he plot to
show Ireland exactly what they think of its cooperation in the US war against terror, but will Majid really get
the closure he so desperately craves?

Meanwhile Irish teen Shona falls pregnant following a drunken party and stumbles through early
motherhood in a haze of alcohol. An overheard conversation about her past leaves her wallowing in the self-
pity of betrayal and ripe for falling into the wrong hands.

When 08/08 threatens to become Dublin’s very own 9/11 will a chance meeting of the two teenagers hasten
their road to self-destruction or help them rise from the ashes of the past?

Particularly when there are darker forces at work…

About the Author
Carolann Copland is the founder of Carousel Creates, a writers’ centre in the Dublin Mountains.

She has a Bachelor of Education in English and Drama and has been a teacher for fourteen years.

Although she writes mostly novels; Carolann loves to dabble with short stories, plays and poetry; writing
between Dublin and Andalucia in the South of Spain. Discovering her love of writing a little later than others
has meant that she has let it become a major part of her life and she means to enjoy every moment. She
wakes up each morning on fire with a desire to write. Walking in the woods or along the beach in all
weathers is where she likes to concoct her extraordinary plots but most of her ideas come from polishing the
ordinary things in life and making them shine.

From Dublin, Ireland, Carolann has also lived in the Middle East and the United Kingdom. She is married to
Neil and is a mother of three children aged 10 to twenty-two.

Through mentoring writers of all ages; from all walks of life; Carolann is happiest when she is sharing her
passion for writing. She is a member of two writing groups and works to promote other writing groups in
Dublin.
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From reader reviews:

Eileen Smith:

Inside other case, little persons like to read book Summer Triangle. You can choose the best book if you
appreciate reading a book. So long as we know about how is important the book Summer Triangle. You can
add know-how and of course you can around the world by just a book. Absolutely right, because from book
you can understand everything! From your country until finally foreign or abroad you will be known. About
simple factor until wonderful thing you may know that. In this era, we are able to open a book or even
searching by internet system. It is called e-book. You need to use it when you feel bored to go to the library.
Let's go through.

Carolyn Walton:

Your reading 6th sense will not betray you actually, why because this Summer Triangle publication written
by well-known writer who knows well how to make book which can be understand by anyone who read the
book. Written inside good manner for you, dripping every ideas and publishing skill only for eliminate your
own personal hunger then you still question Summer Triangle as good book not merely by the cover but also
by content. This is one guide that can break don't judge book by its protect, so do you still needing a different
sixth sense to pick this kind of!? Oh come on your examining sixth sense already told you so why you have
to listening to an additional sixth sense.

Bruce Delvalle:

As a scholar exactly feel bored to be able to reading. If their teacher expected them to go to the library as
well as to make summary for some book, they are complained. Just minor students that has reading's heart or
real their leisure activity. They just do what the instructor want, like asked to go to the library. They go to at
this time there but nothing reading significantly. Any students feel that studying is not important, boring and
also can't see colorful images on there. Yeah, it is for being complicated. Book is very important to suit your
needs. As we know that on this age, many ways to get whatever we wish. Likewise word says, ways to reach
Chinese's country. So , this Summer Triangle can make you sense more interested to read.

Earl Casey:

A number of people said that they feel uninterested when they reading a e-book. They are directly felt the
item when they get a half areas of the book. You can choose the actual book Summer Triangle to make your
own personal reading is interesting. Your own skill of reading skill is developing when you such as reading.
Try to choose straightforward book to make you enjoy to read it and mingle the impression about book and
examining especially. It is to be initial opinion for you to like to start a book and go through it. Beside that
the book Summer Triangle can to be your brand-new friend when you're truly feel alone and confuse in what
must you're doing of their time.
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